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RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

Recommendation 28.1: Stuart to remain ex-officio member of UCG for 2015 as well as AU’s rep 

for their last year. OpsWG will need to choose a new UCG ex-officio member in Aug 2015. 

Recommendation 28.2: For transparency, accounting accuracy, and easier comparison to other 

facilities, compute more meaningful oversubscription rates using real average observed time 

delivered to partners, as opposed to that currently advertised in the CfP which includes time 

never observed due to queue overfilling for practical scheduling purposes. 

 


